
Mission: The Oglethorpe University Food Pantry was created to strengthen
food security at no charge to students. The food pantry will open at the
Turner Lynch Campus Center in Fall 2021.

Oglethorpe University 
Food Pantry

4484 Peachtree Rd. NE
Atlanta, GA 30319

Dr, Matt Wild
mwild@oglethorpe.edu

Every Oglethorpe student who is 

Oglethorpe students living off
campus, students needing religious
accommodations, and students who
frequently miss regular cafeteria
hours due to sports commitments.

The food pantry will provide a
variety of foods, much of which will
be determined through the food
preference forms. 
Food options will range from
perishable meals donated from
Aramark, foods with long shelf lives
like dried pasta, and more.

Who we serve: 

in at least one for-credit class.

What foods will be available:

Submit a food preference form each
week to help the food pantry gauge
what food students want.
Food preference forms will be
available outside the food pantry
with a drop off box.

Students will be encouraged to
participate in an anonymous, post-
use survey that will allow the Food
Pantry to know what students like,
don’t like, and want to see more of.
For more information contact Dr.
Matt Wild, mwild@oglethorpe.edu 

How to use the service: 

Further Info:  

More information about the opening of the food pantry and hours of
operation will be available on OU Connect and other Oglethorpe

communications before the fall semester begins.

mailto:mwild@oglethorpe.edu

